@ SANTA ROSA Office of the President
JUNIOR COLLEGE

The Association for the Advancement
Of Sustainability in Higher Education
2401 Walnut Street Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Members of the STARS Steering Committee,

Santa Rosa Junior College (SRJC) proudly submits the campus’s first Sustainability Tracking, Assessment
and Rating System (STARS) report to the Association for Advancement of Sustainability in Higher
Education (AASHE).

Since the inclusion of Goal E, to establish a strong culture of sustainability, in the college’s 2014 Strategic
Plan, the college includes sustainability as a consideration in all matters, from the utilization of paperless
forms to the use of sustainable materials in building new structures. In order to achieve the specific
goals of the Strategic Plan, the college has used STARS as a way to measure the progress being made
throughout its five teaching sites.

The data collected for this report has enabled the college to view its current sustainability efforts and
status in a manner that has not been possible in prior years. This report has also enabled a more in-
depth discussion on areas where the college’s sustainability efforts could be improved and areas that
need simply need continued progress.

The information collected for this submission has been gathered systematically from all appropriate
sources, and was reviewed and verified by the SRIC Energy and Sustainability Manager along with the

college’s Sustainability Committee.

Sincerely,

Frank Chong/,/Ed/
Superinten 'ent/President
Santa Rosa Junior College
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